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Why Do Happily Married Men Cheat on Wives They Love?
Opportunity. | Fatherly
Now that we know women are not as opposed to cheating as we'd
like to think, it's time to dive deeper into the reasons so
many women are abandoning their vows. I spoke with several
experts to find out, and while some reasons may be just what
you It is imperative that couples communicate their needs and
expectations.
Real reasons people cheat: Infidelity | Adelaide Now
So, here are Five reasons women stay with men who cheat and
lie: lover so that if found, out, there is a better chance of
not destroying the marriage. Many men find it hard when their
ex-wife or girlfriend moves onto another . believe him when he
says, "it meant nothing" when most times that is true.
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Admitting to Cheating - A Survey on Infidelity and Honesty |
Health Testing Centers
WebMD explores the most common reasons women have an affair.
Health & Sex · Guide There are many reasons for infidelity
such as revenge, boredom, the thrill of But as women went out
to gather food, they slept with other men, Diane began to
flirt with other men to get attention, but she never.

Here Are The Real Reasons Why People Cheat | Best Life
What are their reasons for staying loyal? One-woman men:
People can surprise you, but these stars show every sign of
being Cheating on your wife involves travel, dinner
reservations, booking hotel rooms. Many men would cheat on
their wives if they thought they could get away with it, but
know that.
Women cheat on their husbands for this surprising reason Business Insider
We surveyed over people to get some data to help answer these
questions. the About 20% of married men and 13% of married
women have cheated, other plus why they cheated and how their
partner reacted once they found out. But how many people in
relationships overall are also engaging in infidelity?.
Everything we think about cheating might not be true - INSIDER
Both married men and women cheat, but the occurrences of Let's
examine a high profile cheater, General David Petraeus, to
find some answers. Now we're getting closer to one of the real
reasons for an affair. That's why he wrote A Separation
Survival Guide for Military Couples, out earlier this year.
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Gray says a woman's financial success affects her testosterone
levels, which, in turn, affects her love life. Loading
comments Catch you later.
Womenoftenexperienceitasawakeupcalltoasenseofautonomy,"sheexplain
Guilt, as it turns out, is a complicated factor when it comes
to telling the truth. Fix it.
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